
Important Notices 
 

                          Homework 
Half termly project homework has now gone out. 

The children are encouraged to bring in one 

piece of homework each week to share with 

their class. 

The children will also be given spelling and maths 

homework on a Friday ready for tests the 

following week. Please support your child by 

practising at home.  

Reading at home 

Don’t forget to sign your child’s reading diary when 

you listen to them read. 

 

  

Super 

Student 
Every Friday two children from each class are chosen 

to be super students. Where possible, this is usually 

one girl and one boy. Super students are announced in 

the Friday’s assembly and rewards and privileges are 

given during the week. 
To be chosen for a super student at the end of the 

week your child must: 

 

 Attend school EVERY DAY. 

 Arrive at school on time EVERY DAY. 

 Wear school uniform EVERY DAY. 

 Complete their homework. 

 Bring their book bag to school EVERY DAY. 

 Have excellent behaviour.  

 

 

Mrs Rayment – Monday and Friday 

Mr Carroll – Thursday and Friday 

Mrs Seymour – Monday and Tuesday 

Please supply your child with a red crew 

neck t-shirt, blue shorts and plimsolls. No 

jewellery allowed including stud earrings 

on these days. Please make sure they 

have been removed as staff are unable to 

do this. 
Please ensure all your child’s clothing 

are labelled with their names. 

Let’s Celebrate! 
If your child takes part in 

any after school activities, 

please encourage them to 

bring any achievements so 

we can celebrate them in 

school! 
 

 

 

Year 2  

Times Tables Rockstars! 

 

The Y2 children now have 

logins to access TTRS from 

home. Please encourage your 

play along at home to develop 

their quick recall.  

For your support. 

PE Days Important Dates 

Tues 11th Feb – Safer Internet Day 

Thurs 13th Feb – Class 7 visit to 

Centre 4 Life 

Friday 14th Feb – Classes 8 & 9 visit 

to Centre 4 Life 

Friday 14th Feb – Break up for half 

term 

Mon 24th Feb – Children back in school 

Mon 2nd March – Book Week  

Fri 3rd April – Break up for Easter 

 

Clothing 

Please can you make sure your child comes to school in a suitable 

coat? It is still very cold at the moment and the children really do go 

out in all weathers! 


